
New timing
Notice Date: 23 July 2024

Asalamualaikum

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that, in accordance with the recent government order, the school 

timings will be changed from tomorrow (24-07-24). The new timings will be from 8:00 

AM to 1:00 PM. Parents are requested to contact the respective bus drivers for more 

accurate time of pick and drop. Reporting time for the self students will be 7:45am.

Note: Parents are requested to send only dry lunch with your ward.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Regards, 

Kashmir Harvard


